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Wednesday 16 September 2024 
 

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives 
 

RE: Residential Aged Care Cost Collection 2024 (RACCC 2024) 
 

Please see the letter on the following page from the Independent Health and Aged 
Care Pricing Authority (IHACPA). 
 
Illawarra Diggers has volunteered to participate in the national sampling of data for 
the IHACPA consultancy team. 
 
The national team is led by Dr Robert Gordon who, until his recent appointment to 
this Authority required his resignation, was a Director of Illawarra Diggers.  
 
The process will commence on site next Monday 23 September and will consist of 
data gathering of interaction times between staff and residents. Residents will have 
electronic devices allocated to them in their rooms or on their persons, and care staff 
and nurses will wear electronic devices also. When the two devices come into 
proximity the time and duration will be collected and uploaded. The following 
document covers this also. 
 
This activity is occurring in a number of homes, large and small, across Australia in 
several waves in the second half of 2024. We are in the second wave of data 
collection. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns after reading this and the information from 
IHACPA, further information can be found via the IHACPA references in their letter.  
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